E-mail: dfotnj@gmail.com ‘ Ph: 04362-264669
TAMILNADU FOREST DEPARTMENT

From To

M.Ilayaraja, IFS., The Executive Engineer,
District Forest Officer, TWAD Board,
Thanjavur Division, Maintenance Division,
Thanjavur - 613403. Nagapattinam.

C.No. 6091/2020/D dated: 01.06.2021.
Sir,

Sub: Forests - Forest (Conservation) Act, 1980 - Thanjavur Circle -
Thanjavur Division - Proposal for diversion of forest land of 0.465 ha
now revised 0.093 ha for creating additional source with Pump house
to CWSS to 893 habitations (Construction of 2 no’s collector well cum
pump house within the riverbed of Coleroon one at Ayyanallur and
another at Kadambankudi) in Thanjavur District - Online proposal
submitted by the User Agency ie TWAD Board, Nagapattinam -
request to revise and submit 2 separate proposals - Regarding.

Ref: 1) Executive Engineer, TWAD Board, Maintenance Division,
Nagapattinam. Lr.N0.041120/F.WSS/Nagai/ DB/ dt: 04.11.2020
2) This Office ref no: 6091/2020/D dated: 01.12.2020
3) Executive Engineer, TWAD Board, Maintenance Division,
Nagapattinam. Lr.No.26042/F.WSS/Nagai/ DB/ dt: 26.04.2021
4) Principal Chief Conservator of Forests (Head of Department),
Chennai-15 Ref.no: TS4/24647 /2019 dated: 07.05.2021

--0000--

With reference to the above subject and the letters cited, Principal Chief
Conservator of Forests (Head of Department), Chennai has instructed the District
Forest Officer, Thanjavur to scrutinize the online Forest (Conservation) Act, 1980
proposal for Construction of 2 no’s collector well cum pump house within the
riverbed of Coleroon one at Ayyanallur and another at Kadambankudi and upload
the site inspection report vide 4'' reference cited (copy enclosed).

During the joint site inspection with TWAD Board officials and discussion
with them about construction methodologies, it was noted that the site identified for
construction of footbridge for collection well at Ayyanallur is having dense
plantations. Execution of the said work could not be carried out within the area
requested for diversion and it is conveyed by your engineers that a minimum of
11metres width is required instead of 3metres mentioned in the proposal.

Hence you are requested to make necessary corrections and submit the
revised proposal.

Yours faithfully,
Sd/-M.Ilayaraja
District Forest Officer,
Thanjavur Division,

Thanjavur.

//tebo//




